
Monday Memo – January 19, 2015                        
  Hugh Silk was the Visiting Professor at the Virginia Tech Carillion School of Medicine from 
January 8-9, where he gave an interactive case presentation on Geriatric Oral Health and the 
Delta Dental Lecture entitled Medical-Dental Collaboration: Where Have We Come From? 
Where Are We? Where Are We Going? Hugh also participated in the Massachusetts Medical 
Society/Massachusetts Dental Society's New England Global Health Conference for Medical 
Students and Residents in Waltham, MA on January 11. He collaborated with local dentists from 
Harvard on an interactive workshop. His presentation was:  Integrated Care for Health in a 
Global Setting. 

  

Awards and Recognition 

 ·         Stephanie Carter-Henry was selected as one of seven recipients of the 2015 STFM New 
Faculty Scholar’s Award.  The award is a recognition of her outstanding leadership potential and 
is designed to be a catalyst for developing future leaders in STFM and other areas of academic 
medicine. 

  

Faculty Appointments 

 ·         Congratulations to the following faculty with recently completed academic appointments: 

 Janice Connor, MS was recently appointed as an Instructor in the Department.  Ms. Connor 
completed her Masters degree in Regulatory Affairs & Health Policy at Massachusetts College 
of Pharmacy in 2003 and is currently the Director of Clinical Programs, Urology and Women’s 
Health, at Boston Scientific in Marlboro.  For over 20 years she has gained expertise in the 
design and execution of medical technology research, and currently leads a team of over a dozen 
employees in this area, and her involvement will be extremely valuable to us in our Preventive 
Medicine Residency Program.  Ms. Connor will be integral in the planning and development of a 
medical technology module for the preventive medicine residents which will include various 
presentations and an onsite field trip experience.  Ms. Connor is also functioning as a career 
advisor for our preventive medicine residents in addition to interested MPH students 

 


